
 
 

PINEHURST VILLAGE COUNCIL MEETING SUMMARY: 

May 22, 2012 (Work Session and Regular Meeting) 
 

 

 Received the draft Fiscal Year 2012-2013 Budget. 

 Discussed landscaping improvements at the intersection of Hwy. 15-501 and Page 

Road and gave permission to begin the project. 

 Received and discussed the results of the Special Events Survey. 

 Adopted an ordinance to close the Recreation Center capital project fund. 

 Revised the policy on the Write-Off of Uncollectible accounts. 

 Appointed Mr. Patrick Barry as Chairman of the Village Center Enhancement 

Committee. 

 Appointed Mr. Bryant (“Bo”) Bozarth as Chairman of the Community 

Appearance Commission. 

 Adopted a resolution to honor Mrs. Lorraine Tweed for her service to the Village 

Conservation Commission. 

 Authorized staff to submit an application for a sedimentation and erosion control 

permit from the North Carolina Department of Environmental and Natural 

Resources for use of B.S.T. as the surface for the downtown parking lot.   

 Presented a resolution to Mr. Carl W. (“Bud”) Burgeson honoring his service on 

the Community Appearance Commission. 

 Received the final report from Webb Management Services regarding the needs 

assessment for a Pinehurst Performing Arts Center. 

 

 

 

                


